
Dear Partners in Learning,                                                                                                         
This week, our PTA was able to recognize three special people.  
Mrs. Barz, Mrs. Nguyen, and Deputy April, were recognized by our 
PTA and awarded Honorary Service Awards.  They were 
nominated by our school community.  Each of these people help 
keep us safe and make sure our students have all the love and 
care that they may need.  

Mrs. Nguyen is our school psychologist.  She is a valuable resource 
to our students, their parents and teachers  Mrs. Tammy always 
makes sure each student has what they need in order to be 
successful.  

Mrs. Barz is our school counselor. She is the person that students, 
parents, and even teachers look to for a hug, and for words to 
help when the feelings are too big  She knows exactly the right 
words to say when you need to be lifted up and she gives all 
students a place where they know they are loved and valued.  

Deputy April works for the Temple Station. Every Red Ribbon Week she is there with her contagious 
spirit and all students listen to her advice. She is willing to come whenever we need her. We are so 
grateful she is there to keep us safe.  

At Emperor, we are so lucky to be loved by so many people, it was really hard to choose just 3.  We 
are so grateful to be supported by a system to encourages a loving and safe environment.  
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Emperor Eagles Soaring 
Strawberry is now at 
Yogurtland!  Thank you for 
helping to make this 
happen!  We will have an 
assembly soon to collect our 
$300 prize! 

please join us in 
marching in The 

Camellia parade on 
Feb. 22!

!
Amazon Smile 

https://smile.amazon.com/
hz/charitylist/ls/
XMM8C4TT8TXT/
ref=smi_ext_lnk_lcl_cl 

!
IF YOU NEED TO CALL IN A 
CHILD WHO IS SICK, 
PLEASE CALL 548-5085. 
YOU DO NOT NEED TO 
COME TO SCHOOL.  YOU 
CAN PICK UP HOMEWORK 
IF THEY MISS MORE THAN 
3 DAYS. 
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Emperor Elementary 
Be Safe  Be Respectful  Be Responsible

!

Monday, Feb. 3 Turn in Great Kindness Challenge Sheets

Upcoming 2/12 First Grade Patriotic Show 
2/12 Movie Day Frozen 2 
2/13 Valentine’s Parties 
2/14, 2/17 No School Presidents Day 
2/20 Honorary Service Dinner 
2/22 Camellia Parade (please march with us!)

follow us on instagram @emperoreaglestcusd
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Mrs. Barz and our Peace Squad helped 
us to have an amazing week full of 
activities that focused on kindness! 
Thank you for your continued support 
of all of our programs!
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January 27, 2020 

 
Dear TCUSD Community,  
 
We understand the recent news regarding the one documented case of 2019-nCoV (short for “2019 novel 
coronavirus”) in Los Angeles County is a source of concern for our community. Please read the following 
important information to understand what the Public Health Department of Los Angeles County has directed 
TCUSD to follow regarding the best preventative measures against all illness.  

From http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/media/Coronavirus/ 
 
“Despite this case in Los Angeles, there is no immediate threat to the general public, no special precautions are 
required, and people should not be excluded from activities based on their race, country of origin, or recent travel 
if they do not have symptoms of respiratory illness. Los Angeles residents, students, workers, and visitors should 
continue to engage in their regular activities and practice good public health hygiene as this is the height of flu 
season across the County. The risk from the novel coronavirus 2019 to spread in Los Angeles County residents is 
deemed to be low at this time.” 

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and the Public Health Department of Los Angeles County 
recommend taking these daily precautions in order to minimize the spread of this virus and any other illness: 
 

Þ Travelers who are sick should stay home and call health care providers. 
• If you have recently been to Wuhan, China and have developed fever with cough or shortness of 

breath within 14 days of your travel or have had contact with someone who is suspected to have 
novel coronavirus stay home and call your health care provider immediately. If you do not have a 
healthcare provider or if you need to be seen at a hospital, do not go directly to the hospital. 
Please call the emergency room to get instructions before going in. 

Þ Stay home when you are sick. 
• Stay home from work and school and try to avoid errands when you are sick. This will help 

prevent spreading illness to others. If you have a fever, stay at home until you are fever-free 
without the use of medication for 24 hours.  

Þ Avoid close contact. 
• Avoid close contact with people who are sick. When you are sick, keep your distance from others 

to protect them from getting sick, too.  
Þ Cover during cough or sneeze 

• Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue when coughing or sneezing or sneeze into your bended 
elbow. It may prevent those around you from getting sick. Flu and other serious respiratory 
illnesses, like respiratory syncytial virus (RSV), whooping cough, and severe acute respiratory 
syndrome (SARS), are spread by coughing, sneezing or unclean hands. 

Þ Clean your hands. 
• Washing your hands often will help protect you from germs. If soap and water are not available, 

use an alcohol-based hand rub. Here is a three-minute video from the CDC about proper hand 
washing: https://youtu.be/eZw4Ga3jg3E 
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